
March 8, 2010

ORANGEWATERANDSE~RAUTHOmTY
A public, non-profit agency providing water, sewer and reclaimed water services

to the Carrboro-Chapel Hill community.

Mr. Tom Fransen
Division of Water Resources

NC Department of Environment & Natural Resources
1611 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1611

----- SBB-J£CT-: JORDAN LAKE WATER-SUPPLY STORAGEA:LLOCATION-

Dear Mr. Fransen:

Per the Division's February 24, 2010 Jordan Lake Round 4 Water Supply Allocation Public
Information Meeting, I am submitting this Letter of Interest on behalf of Orange Water and
Sewer Authority (OWASA). Retaining OWASA's existing (Level II) 5 percent water supply
storage allocation is essential to our ability to meet the long range needs of our service area. It is
our expectation and understanding that our current allocation will be reviewed as part of the
Round 4 process.

Our primary contact will be:

Ed Holland, AICP
Planning Director
Orange Water and Sewer Authority
400 Jones Ferry Road
Carrboro, NC 27510

Email: eholl(;md(q~owasa.org
Telephone: 919-537-4215 (direct)

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Ed Kerwin
Executive Director

c: Board of Directors
Ed Holland
Mason Crum

400 Jones Ferry Road
Carrboro, NC 27510-2001

Equal Opportunity Employer
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(919) 968-4421

www.owasa.org


